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ASSISTING ANTI-PERSONNEL MINE VICTIM SURVIVORS 

IN THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA 

 

The Serbian Government continues with all activities mentioned in previous reports. 
 

Now, the greatest problem is to maintain the achieved level of rehabilitation of the 

landmine survivors and their families  
 

As we mentioned before, but we have to stress again, during the previous period Serbia 

has suffered from the economic crises caused by transition period and the level of 

poverty is increasing for all citizens.  

 

Due to these circumstances, it is urgently needed to raise funds and to contribute 

financially to all projects that deal with the improvement of the quality of life of 

landmine survivors in Serbia up to the point when they will become equal citizens, who 

enjoy all their rights and share responsibilities. 

 

For this purpose we need support and cooperation with all GOs and NGOs.  

 

Also, it is necessary to improve the cooperation among the landmine survivors and 

professionals in all areas that are associated with the treatment and rehabilitation both -  

in the region and in the world. 
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